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August 30, 2022 
 
 
Linda Bridwell 
Executive Director 
Kentucky Public Service Commission 
P.O. Box 615 
Frankfort, KY 40602 
 
Re:  Case No. 2022-00120 
 
Dear Ms. Bridwell: 
 
On June 2, 2022, at approximately 5:47 pm several attachments were filed in response to Staff’s First 
Request for Information in the referenced case.  It has recently been noted that 12 of those files included 
confidential information.  Those files were named “WL1 9.d-xxx 2020 billingregister”, where xxx is an 
abbreviation for the month (jan through dec).  The files with the confidential information have now been 
removed from the PSC website. 
 
Included with this filing are 12 revised billing register files to replace the ones originally submitted.  The 
confidential information contained in the original files (customer names and account numbers) has been 
deleted. 
 
If we can assist with anything else regarding this issue, please let me know. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Alan Vilines 
Kentucky Rural Water Association 
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